Mcclennen, Bonnie

From: Catherine Moran <_>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 2:36 PM
To: EP, SERO ECB
Subject: [External] Bishop Tube Public Comment

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

Please consider stronger remediation requirements for this site, to bring up to the level where it would be safe for
human occupancy.

Please do not allow homes to be built on this site following remediation, especially at the current level you are requiring.
Please protect the environment for animal, human and plant life.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Catherine Moran
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